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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had lots of children out on local visits this week; this has included going to the theatre in 

Stratford, the Victorian school in Mile End, the Velodrome in Stratford and a basketball competition at 

NewVic. As a school, we think these visits are an essential part of our curriculum and opportunities for our 

pupils to learn about lots of the opportunities that are available within our local communities.  Some of 

our Year 6 children have also started on their Bikeability programme where they are learning about how to 

ride out on the local roads safely. When I asked how the first session had gone, the bike teachers replied 

that both groups were ‘exemplary’ - always good to hear! Obviously some of you will have been caught up 

in our practice Fire Drill on Tuesday morning.  Thank you for being patient with us, as that obviously wasn’t 

the best of timings, however it is helpful to practice these things at different times in the day. 

Thank you for your continued support as we move together in partnership. 

Regards,     Ms Helm 

 

 
We were delighted this week to have 

been given an electrical piano from 

John Lewis. This was the keyboard that 

was used in store over the Christmas 

period and has now been donated to 

the school. I am very keen that we con-

tinue to work in close partnership with 

John Lewis as they seem very keen to 

support the work of the school. 

Come and join us . . .  

All parents from Years 1-6 are invited 

to come into school next Friday, 8th 

February, from 2.30pm to find out  

what the children have been learning 

about computers and being online. It 

would be great to see you. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Spring  Term Events: 

Tuesday 5th February: Joint Year 2 

Bounceback Day at North Beckton 

Friday 8th Feb: Internet Safety Day = 

Parents invited in at 2.30pm to see what 

we have been learning.  

PLEASE COME AND JOIN US! 

W.c Monday 11th February: Achievement 

Assemblies this week 

Tuesday 12th February: Year 1 Bounce-

back Day at Curwen 

Wednesday 13th February: Year 5 Place of 

Worship Visit 

Friday 15th February: Last Day of Term 

Monday 25th February: First Day of Spring 

2 Term 

Wednesday 27th February: Year 2 at Brit-

ish Museum 

Thursday 7h March = World Book Day. 

KS2 = Harry Potter or TBC, KS1 = Julia 

Donaldson, EYFS = Fairy Tales 

 

Some of our Year 5 children attended a cycling com-

petition at the Velodrome, at the Olympic park, this 

week. They did a fantastic job representing the 

school and came 2nd overall in the tournament. 

Great stuff! 


